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I was unable to get a newsletter out last week but wanted all parents to be aware that the School Resource Officer 
Day, was Wednesday, February 16. We, the staff and students of Southern Elementary, want to give a big shout out 
and Thank YOU to our School Resource Officer John Anderson!! 
 
Class pictures and Kindergarten graduation pictures are taken on March 2nd.  All pictures will be Pre-pay Online 
only! 

 
Next week, we are celebrating Read Across America; Dr. Seuss! 
                      We are dressing up: 
Monday —We are wild about Reading; wear your animal prints, stripes or camo 
Tuesday —I Mustache You to Read; wear a mustache! 
Wednesday — (Class picture Day) Fox in socks; wear crazy or mismatched socks 
Thursday — Reading makes you Bright; wear neon or as many colors as you can. 
Friday; Cozy up with a Book; Pajama Day, except for fifth graders, they are going 
on a field trip!! 

 
Southern Elementary students that met all Braves expectations 
during February, celebrated their monthly Pow Wow today with a 
variety of winder games.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fifth grade will be going on their field trip to Biztown 
in Lexington on Friday, March 4th. Buses will leave at 
8:10 am, please make sure your child is at school early 
enough to have breakfast before leaving…... 
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The Southern Elementary Academic Team came in 1st place in the District Governor’s Cup Competition on      
Saturday, February 12th hosted by Pine Knot Elementary in Whitley City.  
Ms. Abi Hutchinson and Mr. Eric Yancey, team coaches want to thank everyone who helped to make the day a 
huge success!! 
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    Week of February 14    
 

Kg - Scarlett Johnson from Mrs. Hill’s class. 
        
1st - Sadie Caldwell was caught being responsible . 
 

2nd - Michael Hayes was nominated by Mrs. McIntosh. 
 

3rd - Colton Waugh was visualizing success.  
 

4th - Ruby Enriquez was prepared for class. 
          
5th - Winston Sanderson was caught being responsible. 
 
 
    Week of February 21 
 
KG - Addy Baugh - Act Responsibly by Ms Crawford 
        Luke Trasher - Be Prepared by Ms. Eads 
        Blake Canada - Being Respectful by Art teacher Ms. Dena Gibaszek.  
1st - Rachel Case - Act Responsibly and staying safe by Mrs. Norfleet 
       Jackson Meece - An all time Brave and followed all expectations by Mrs. Bertram. 
2nd - Lillian Miller - Being Respectful during breakfast pick by Ms. Tina (cafeteria) and Ms. Cindi. 
         Brandon Kearns - Act Responsibly and pass 20 IReady Reading tests by Mrs. Chism.  
         Aubrey Foster - Act Responsibly by Ms. Flynn. 
3rd - Trinity King - Visualizing Success, she passed 4 lessons in I Ready Math by Mrs.Stevens.  
         Kayden Bush - Respect All, Act Responsibly and Visualize Success by Ms. Blevins.  
4th - Lexis Burton - Act Responsibly and Visualize Success by Mrs. Weaver 
        Kaylee Sellers - Visualize Success - Mrs. Weaver. 
5th - Matthew Cardenas - Encourage Others - helping classmates out by Mr. Yancey.  
        Angel Gonzales - Act Responsible by Mr. Yancey. 
  
Staff members:  
Mrs. Maria Sanchez,3rd grade Educational Assistant for visualizing success by Mrs. Wilson 
Nurse Amy - Being an all time Brave with all expectations for working so hard at not only our school 
but also Southern Middle School in the middle of this pandemic. She is always helpful and caring!!!. 
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